
 
 

 

 

4 September 2024 
 
Good News: New CDFpay mobile app coming soon! 
 

 
 
CDF have partnered with Flexischools and will be delivering a new and improved CDFpay powered 
by Flexischools mobile app in time for Term 4 2024.  
 
St Anne’s College is one of the first schools to start using the new CDFpay mobile app, which will be 
available to download on the App Store and in Google Play later in September. All our existing 
online shops and events will be available on the new CDFpay mobile app and website, and we will 
provide detailed instructions to help you with your online ordering as part of this transition.    
 
What do I need to do? 

• Keep using your current CDFpay login to access CDFpay until the end of Term 3 2024 
• Use up as much of your CDFpay account balance as possible before the end of Term 3 2024 
• Keep an eye out for further communications advising you when the new CDFpay mobile app 

is available to download, and how to set up your new account 
 

What will happen to my CDFpay account balance? 
Your account balance will be automatically transferred if you use the same email address as your 
existing CDFpay login to set up your new CDFpay account.  
 
Can I continue using the current CDFpay platform in Term 4? 
No, the current CDFpay platform will no longer be available, and you will be directed to register for 
a new CDFpay account.  
 
Who will provide user support for the new CDFpay platform?  
From Term 4, all CDFpay user support will be provided by Flexischools directly. We will provide 
contact details for the Flexischools team later in September.  
We look forward to providing you with a further update soon. 


